
    RECOMMENDATION FOR Professional Learning Advisory Board (Principal) 
 
Dear Principal:       has applied to serve as a member of one of our Professional 
Learning Advisory Board.  The candidates we seek are those exemplary teachers who not only possess a sound 
instructional base, but also are proven leaders.  They must be well respected by the peers and the entire school 
community.  Your honest and candid appraisal is an important part of the selection process.  Your responses will be kept 
confidential and shredded after the interview: 
 
Please rate the abilities of the applicant on a scale of 1 to 4, with 4 being the highest: 
Ability to communicate ideas with others 1 2 3 4 
Written language skills 1 2 3 4 
Well-respected by colleagues 1 2 3 4 
Knowledgeable on content 1 2 3 4 
Leadership ability 1 2 3 4 
Ability to interact with administration 1 2 3 4 
Overall teaching ability 1 2 3 4 
 
Please answer the following questions within the space provided. 

1. What qualities does this teacher have that makes her/him a leader at your school?   

 
2. Based on your experience with working with this teacher, can this teacher communicate with 

colleagues in an honest and diplomatic manner?  Is he/she hesitant to confront issues?  Please 
describe: 

 

 
3. Is this applicant highly respected by colleagues and support staff?  Please expand on your response. 

 
 
 
 

4. Do you have any reservations in recommending this teacher? 

 
 
 
Name 

 
School 

 
Position 

 
Date 

    
 
 
Principal: Please return completed recommendation to PFT on or before Tuesday, May 28th.  You may 
use district mail to Kris Hizal at the PFT office, or you may email a scanned copy to 
khizal@powayteachers.org  or FAX to: (858) 674-2805.   


